WW-16J
Todd Ambs, Director
Bureau of Watershed Management
WDNR
101 S. Webster St.
Box 7921
Madison, Wisconsin 53707-7921

Re: Total Maximum Daily Load for Trump Coulee Creek (WI) - Approval Confirmation

Dear Mr. Ambs:

On April 30, 2004 the United States Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA) approved the
final Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL) for Trump Coulee Creek pending public notice of the
decision. U.S. EPA public noticed their decision document for approval for 30 days. No
comments were received during this time. Based on this information U.S. EPA’s approval date
of April 30, 2004 is final.

If you have any questions on this matter please contact Ms. Donna Kecik, at 312-886-6766.

Sincerely yours,

Kevin Pierard, Chief
Wetlands and Watersheds Branch

CC: Jim Baumann, WDNR



bcc:  T. Turner
D. Keclik



